Wilhelm Equine Services
Dr. Richard Wilhelm, DVM
2769 Highway 231 North
Shelbyville, TN 37160
931-224-1529



To Whom It May Concern,


On 10-17-2023, I examined a 5y Spotted Saddle Horse gelding named Shotgun Charlie, owned by Meredith Driskel. I found this horse to be healthy and sound. On physical exam an old linear corneal scar or “spot” was found in his left eye. I did not detect any abnormalities with his vision in this eye. He also had a small skin scrape on his right hind cannon. Auscultation of the cardiac, respiratory and GI systems was within normal limits. Hoof test exam on all four feet was within normal limits. I observed the horse at a walk and saddle gait and did not detect any lameness. No further lameness exam was performed.

This exam represents the findings on this day and does not represent a guarantee of any type. This inspection is by no means a pre purchase exam. I advise any prospective owner to talk with their veterinarian about any further examination that may be recommended and the required future health care of the horse.



Sincerely,






Richard Wilhelm, DVM
